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It has been great to see the students coming back as part of the Department of Education’s phased 
return to school this week. Teachers have been looking forward to seeing them, catching up with all 
they have been doing while learning from home and delivering some great lessons.  

Students will have been informed of the day they are rostered to return to school as part of the phase 
1 return. We have not been given a timeline for when we may move to phase 2 of the Managed Return 
(when Students attend for at least 2 days a week). When we do, we will let everyone know through 
our school app or Facebook page. Please ensure you have access to one of these platforms as these 
are our two main ways of notifying the community about school operations and events.  

Rostered Days at School 

This week all students have been rostered to attend school for one day with their class teacher. It is 
important that they come to school ready to learn on this day. They should bring with them: 

 The learning they have been doing at home; 

 Any books or booklets of learning they have been given for at home learning; 

 Any school devices or learning resources;  

We are also continuing to ensure social distancing and hygiene measures are in place to minimise 
health concerns. Students should: 

 Bring their lunch and recess as the canteen cannot open during this time; 

 Bring a drink bottle – bubblers cannot be used for hygiene reasons. Students will be able to refill their 
drink bottles at taps and sinks; 

The students are being asked to wash their hands on entry and exit of classrooms and we are 
monitoring the number of students in a classroom at any given time to ensure social distancing 
standards are maintained. 

When dropping off and picking up your children please do so at the front gate. We are endeavouring to 
minimise the number of adults in the school for social distancing reasons.  

School Advice for Families Around COVID-19 

The Department of Education have been working to ensure schools are a safe place for all the children 
as the move into the Phased return to school. 

Please keep up to date with what the Department have been doing and the latest medical advice on 
their Advice to Families link on their COVID-19 page. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families/managed-return-to-school-guide-for-
families 
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Thought for the week: 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Matthew Rose  
Principal 

 

 

Weekly Class Awards 

FISH: Fair  Inclusive   Safe  Honest 

                  Class Awards                Term 2 Week 2 

6D  Stephanie Westbury   Charlee Buckley   Mia Lasscock     Kason Dorn     

5/6E Harper Blewitt      Tim Perks       Oscar Jackson     Josh Bladen 

5M Hunter Absolon      Mitchell Beby      Harriet Lassau      Rose Bueters 

4/5H Amelia Barker        Lachy Plenty      Sophie Keir        Blade Hall 

4W Sam Bladen   Chris Westbury     Daisy West     Jade Turner 

4M     Freya Dunn      Marley O’Sullivan      Charlotte Gray        Liam Carrol 

3B Connor Williams      Louis Reichinger     Paiton Lynchahon      Paige Tilyard 

2/3C Bede Dale      Blake Nye     Cameron Cross     Flynn Hough  

2F Sam Byrne     Sofia O’Donovan-Kemp       Moss Smith 

1/2E Aiden Johnston     Jay Cuthbertson       Kaeden Whittingham 

1L Lochlan Cole        Anna Johnson      Peyton Apps 

1D Capri Liebke      Anjali Fraser     Lucas Heinemann 

KW Willow Dohrn       Sadie Dunn       Albie Baggs 

KD Georgia Lynchahon       Leo Proksch       Edie Irving 

 



 

Physical Education PE: Update      

If your family are participating in the schools’ 50k In May Challenge, can you  

please complete the following survey, asap. Unlike the official challenge, we 

have included a riding category where you can cycle, scoot or skate the 50k in May. 

Survey: https://tinyurl.com/yb7wse4w 
 

All students are participating in the NSW Premiers Sporting Challenge this term. 

Students need to log their activity for Monday to Friday. 30 Minutes a day is bronze 

level, 45 minutes silver level, 60 minutes gold level. Our goal is for all students to 

reach gold level. The more students who are active the more money we receive for 

purchasing sporting equipment. Fortunately, all 50k in May activity can contribute to 

the Premiers’ challenge.  
 

If you are looking for ideas on how to keep your children active here is a website that 

contains some simple suggestions for physical activity to do at home. 

www.sportaus.gov.au/findyour30 .  
 

If you have any questions please contact me by email or leave a message at the front 

office. 
 

David West  

4471 6120 

david.west69@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

P&C News 

The P&C have decided to postpone this week’s scheduled meeting due to COVID-19 

restrictions on gatherings. The meeting will be rescheduled for Week 5 or Week 8 

depending on the government policies at that time. An email reporting on P&C 

happenings since the last meeting will be circulated to members in the meantime. 
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